
  

NSW Department of Industry Lands and Water Division 
Level 49 | 19 Martin Place | Sydney NSW 2000 

landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

 
 
OUT19/5347 
 
Keith Ng 
Transport Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
Keith.Ng@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Ng 
 

F6 Extension Stage 1 (17_8931) 
Preferred Infrastructure Report 

 
I refer to your email of 16 April 2019 to the Department of Industry (DoI) about the above matter.  

The department has reviewed the Preferred Infrastructure Report and has no comments. Please 
note DoI Water is currently in consultation with DPE and RMS regarding the original EIS and 
groundwater assessments. 
 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Policy Officer, Assessments 
Lands and Water - Strategic Relations 
10 May 2019 


